
Staff Representative Group recap from meeting on September 16th, 2020 
 
Say hello to our new SRG website!  
https://www.terry.uga.edu/about/staff-representative-group.php 
The Terry SRG website features current officers, staff representatives for each department, our 
mission and bylaws, and finally, meeting recaps for each month. The 'contact us' feature is a 
great way to get in contact with SRG if you have questions or concerns. Special thanks to Ed 
Morales for his key role in orchestrating the creation of our website. 
 
DawgCheck/COVID-19 updates 

• All staff should get into the habit of reporting to DawgCheck each morning, whether 
they are working on-campus that day or not.  

• It is REQUIRED to report a positive test to DawgCheck. 
• Make sure to register for the correct Covid test. There are separate tests for those who 

are asymptomatic and for those with symptoms. Registration is available at this link: 
https://www.uhs.uga.edu/healthtopics/coronavirus 

• Useful CDC guidelines that define 'Close Contact' and who should 
quarantine: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/if-you-are-
sick/quarantine.html 

• ADA accommodations are protected and should not be disclosed to other employees. 
The employee with ADA accommodation may choose to disclose it with other staff 
members in the department if they wish. 

• Custodial Services has been directed to keep common areas sanitized first and foremost. 
If you have a request or concerns regarding custodial needs, please contact Chris 
Williamson. 

Flu Shots 
• Let's keep each other safe and healthy this flu season. Flu shots are available on-

campus, free with most health insurance. 
• Make an appointment for a flu shot with UHC Travel Clinic at 706-542-5575. Walk-in flu 

shots are at UHC Pharmacy Monday through Friday 8 a.m. -5 p.m. Bring ID and 
insurance info. 

University Staff Council Survey 
• 968 staff members replied. Findings will be presented to University Council on 

September 30th. 

The Terry College Staff Representative Group is a collection of elected staff members 
representing each department within Terry. This organization strives to foster community 
among classified staff through advocacy and open communication. The SRG serves as a channel 
of communication between classified staff and administrators to address issues of concern and 
interest within the college. If you have an item you would like to see addressed at our next 
meeting, please contact your department's SRG representative or SRG chair, Taylor Worley 
(tworley@uga.edu) 
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